
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of 
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 025 of 2024 
                                                      

River Wyre Buoy No.13 Unlit 
 

Mariners are hereby advised that in No. 13 Buoy in the River Wyre, reported as unlit has been 
repaired and returned to normal operation. 
 
This notice cancels Fleetwood LNtM No. 20 of 2024 and is itself cancelled as sufficiently 
promulgated on 30th November 2024. 
 
Mariners are hereby advised to navigate the area with caution, especially when navigating during 
the hours of darkness and a note of the unlit buoy should be recorded on your passage plan. 
 
 
For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on VHF Ch 12 or Tel 01253 872351. 
 
 

                                                                                                          Steve Hearn 
                                                                                                          Deputy Harbour Master NW&S 

        19th November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 


